U.S. Department of Justice

United States Marshals Service

Office of General Counsel

2604 Jefferson Davis Hhwy.
Alexandria, VA4 22301

June 18, 2014

Stephen A. Revilak

————

W
Re: Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Request No, 2014USMS26121
Subject of Request: Records Allegedly Scized From Sarasota, FL Police

Dear Requester:

This is in response to your request any stingray records allegedly “seized from the
Sarasota, FL, police department in early Junc 2014.”

Pursuant to your request, the USMS conducted a search and located no records responsive to your
request.

If you are dissatisfied with my action on this request, you may appeal by writing to the
Director, Office of Information Policy, United States Department of Justice, Suite 11050, 1425
New York Avenue, NW, Washington, D.C. 20530-0001. Your appeal must be received within
60 days of the date of this letter. Both the letter and the envelope should be clearly marked
“Frecdom of Information/ Privacy Act Appcal.” In the event you are dissatisfied with the results
of any such appeal, judicial review will thereafter be available (o you in the United States
District Court for the judicial district in which you reside or have your principal place of
business, or in the District of Columbia.

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement
and national security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(c ) (2006),
& Supp. IV (2010). This response is limited to those records that arc subject to the requirements
of the FOIA. This is a standard notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be
taken as an indication that excluded records do, or do not, exist.

Sincerely,

ﬁ\Wilham E. Bordl

Associate Genera
Counsel/FOIPA Officer
Office of General Counsel




